Amberle Hill

Kindergarten Teacher

Waskom ISD

April 8, 2014

Dear Mr. Youngblood and School Board,

Please accept this as my formal notice of resignation from the position of Waskom Elementary
Kindergarten Teacher as of April 8, 2014.

I realize that my contract of employment requires me to work through the end of the school year,
however | would be grateful to be released earlier and will assume this is acceptable unless otherwise
notified. | am aware that my classroom will be covered throughout the rest of the year.

| believe this is in the best interest of my premature baby, my family, and the students in my classroom
since | have been unable to return to work this half of the year. | have thoroughly enjoyed my time at
Waskom ISD and have found a great work family and wonderful friends. | thank you for the opportunity
to begin my teaching career with your school district.

I have discussed making arrangements on collecting my belongings in the classroom, but please let me
know any further action I may need to take.

Yours Sincerely,

Amberle Hill



